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Frank Bitonti 

June 22, 1929 - May 9, 2015 

Frank Bitonti, a resident of Hesperia, passed away on May 9, 2015. Frank was 

born June 22, 1929 in Morgan Town, West Virginia. He was the son of the 

late Joe and Jennie Bitonti. Frank lived his early life and attended school in 

the Star City area. He met and married his wife Jean on March 21, 1949 in St. 

Peter Apostle Catholic Church in Oakland, Maryland. Frank moved to 

Fontana, CA with his family in 1950. He went to work at Quarter Master 

Depot in Mira Loma, CA in security. He also worked at Kaiser Steel 

Company in Fontana in the Inspection Dept., retiring in 1980 with over 30 

years of service. He then went to work for Kaiser Hospital in Fontana as a 

Lieutenant in security and then went to work at Kaiser Hospital in Riverside 

as an active Captain in security where he retired in 1987 and moved to Hesperia with his family. He was a 

member of Local Union 2869 where he held many positions. He served three years in the U.S. Air Force and 

received an honorable discharge. Frank is survived by his wife Jean, sons Joe Bitonti, Billy and Lisa Bitonti, 

daughters Marsha and David Humpert, Annette and Fred Spiller, Martha and Bob Brodie, 8 grandchildren and 

19 great-grandchildren, his brother Robert Bitonti, two sisters Phil Barill and Martha Nagy, and many nieces 

and nephews. Frank can best be remembered for being a hard working, honest and a very generous man. He 

loved his family and he will be missed and remembered by the people close to him. A viewing will be held on 

May 20, 2015 from 4pm-8pm at Holy Family Catholic Church in Hesperia; Mass will be at 10am on May 21, 

2015 at Holy Family Catholic Church, 9974 "I" Avenue, Hesperia. Burial will be held at a later date at the 

National Cemetery in Riverside, CA. 


